
Hi everyone, we hope you are all well and dodging these torrential rainstorms we’re having. Thank 

you so much to all the lovely families who came out to support our Sports Day on Wednesday, it was 

wonderful to see so many of you and the children always love to see their families in school for these 

fun days. Thanks to those who came to the ‘Meet the Teacher’ parents’/carers’ evening, I hope you 

feel assured that your child will be well taught and cared for in their class next year too.  

If you have missed the letters, please note that our Summer Reports have been sent out ‘live’ this 

week on Evidence for Learning (EfL). If you are struggling to log in, please contact the school office 

and ask for Deputy Head Maggie to help with your login. Please let us know your comments on your 

child’s reports this year. 

We have had a busy week with Ofsted inspecting Sleepover Club our residential provision since 

Tuesday. It all went well and we will be able to share the outcome with you once the report is 

published. Thank you for those who chatted with the inspectors or put feedback onto the Ofsted 

Parent View portal. 

If you have been contacted by school to receive a Slow Cooker as part of the Staffordshire County 

Council scheme, please arrange with the office to collect it or have it secured onto transport to bring 

home. Please do the same for any physiotherapy equipment your child needs at home for during 

the school holidays. 

Many thanks, your Leadership Team 

Updates 

14th July 2023 

Family Update 

Headteacher: Melanie Newbury 

Designated Safeguarding Lead: Kim Thomas 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Leads: Melanie 

Newbury & Helen Bowers 

Key Dates 

We have been recommended some 
free communication sessions in Burton 
for SEND learners.  “The sessions are 
amazing and the lady that runs them, 
Becca, is brilliant with all of 
the children.” 

Please send future 

recommendations to:  

emily.thompson@saxon.set.org 

 

Parents Recommend  

Friday 14th July - Post 19 Leavers Prom 

Monday 17th July - Pop-up cinema for pupils 

Tuesday 18th July - Karaoke for pupils  

Thursday 20th July morning - End of Year 

Awards  (pupils only) 

Friday 21st July morning - Leavers’ 

Assembly (invites for leavers’ parents will be 

sent out) 

Monday 24th July - Ice-cream Van in School 

mailto:emily.thompson@saxon.set.org


What we have been up to this week ... 

Sports Day 



Sleepover Club Highlights 

Music and Soundbath. 

This week, pupils have been  learning 

about coastal erosion and using sand 

and water to demonstrate the effects. 








